
Planning Board Sign Subcommittee 
Attending:  Craig Francisco, John VanLoendersloot, Brian Ivinjack, Marc Phillips, Jack 
Dearborn, Tina Conner 
 
 
Meeting started at 1830 4/7/2015.  
 
Discussed current signs dimension regulations 
 
Jack Dearborn left at 1930 to attend Zoning Board Meeting 
 
Discussed Village District sign regulations 
 
Discussed various articles regarding increasing size maximums and allowing “reader board” 
options in the commercial district and in the village district 
 
Discussed sign height maximums and allowing lot name signs.   
 
Approved minutes of 3-31-2015 with no ammendments. 
 
Meeting closed at 2030. 
 
Respectfully submitted by John VanLoendersloot 
 


